Benjamin (Ben) Kimmich completed an ambitious home remodel for us early in 2013.  Our design required changes in every room in the house, most of it down to the studs.  We needed completely new bathrooms and kitchen, a new staircase, electrical, plumbing, decking, foundation augmentation, and more.  We hired Benjamin Kimmich upon the recommendation of a respected Bay Area building inspector. I wanted a general contractor with excellent listening skills. Ben fits the bill.  From the start, he listened a lot more than he talked, taking careful notes and then providing feedback after doing research.  I wanted to work with someone cost-conscious.  I was very pleased with how closely Ben worked with our architect to cost out various options during the design phase.  When the original estimate was too high, he turned on a dime to give us ideas that brought the cost within budget.
I was glad I brought Ben in during the design phase, giving me higher confidence about total costs.
His team is great. They are professional, energetic staff and subcontractors.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m loving my beautiful house every single day. I would be happy to send photos of the finished product.  You can contact me via Benjamin Kimmich.
